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Cafeteria Hot Line Specials 
Week of January 28, 2019 

 
Monday  

3-Way Chili Spaghetti $2.25 

Chili Cheese Fries $2.50 
 
Tuesday  

Lasagna Roll-Up $1.50 
Loaded Baked Potato $2.25 

 
Wednesday  

Mashed Potato Bowl $2.25 

Chicken Sandwich $2.50 

 
Thursday 

Burrito Bar $2.50 
 
Friday 

Chicken Tender Basket $3.00 
Grilled Cheese Sandwich $1.50 

The Rapid News is a publication of Rapid Run Middle School.  Please do not 
reply to this email.  If you have any questions concerning any information in 

this newsletter, please call Rapid Run Middle School at 467-0300. 

Parents of 8th grade students, The counselor at O.H.H.S., Ken Meibers, 

will be holding an informational session on class scheduling for incoming 9th 
grade students. Please see more details below and we hope to see you there. 

Who -  Ken Meibers, High School Counselor 
What - Informational parent meeting for incoming 9th grade students on 
class scheduling  
Where - High School Auditorium 
When - January 31st @ 6 p.m. 

 

Schedule of Events 
Week of January 28, 2019 

 

Monday   
RRMS Mary Poppins Jr.  
School Performance 9:30-11:00am 
 
 

Tuesday  
7th & 8th Gr Track Meeting during 
lunch in the LGI 
 
 

Wednesday  
 
 
 

Thursday  
DC Trip Student Meeting 1-2:30pm 
Auditorium 
Language Club 2:15-3:00pm LGI 
8th Gr transition meeting for parents – 
6:00pm OHHS Auditorium 
 

Friday  
 
 

 

Student announcements are shown every day in their first class.  If you 
would like to see the announcements, you can access them online at:                        

RRMS Daily Announcements 
 

7th Grade Team Website Links: Expedition 
Pathfinders 

 to those students on the Honor Roll for 

the 2nd Quarter 2018-19. Keep up the great work!!! 
 

CLICK HERE for the complete Honor Roll List 
 

 
 

 

The Rapid Run Middle School PTA kindly asks you to complete a 

Hamilton County Council of PTAs Educator of the Year Award 

nomination by clicking the link below.  This award is designed to honor 

principals, teachers, teaching teams, counselors and other certified 

educators who our PTA unit feels have contributed over and above what 

their job requires for the children at RRMS.  Thank you for taking a few 

minutes to submit your candidate for this award! 
 

PTA Educator of the Year Nomination 

 Mary Poppins Jr. tickets are now on sale!  The show 
will be on January 24th, 25th, and 26th at 7:00pm in 
the RRMS Auditorium.  Tickets are $5 each.  To 

order tickets, email Holly Asman 
at asman_h@ohlsd.org  

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_MUoUlU3RoDMM6FTrl9RihntuLH1AHQ2jn-ncaebGU0/edit#slide=id.i0
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrmsexpedition/home
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/rrms-pathfinders/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HFFA0rKVhkRfXgd0qjMyd0iCLOxodPd/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccuiXw6bzvd_E2LSvJwZ7SmDJv9hDgWl34ilURSti1I_n6wQ/viewform
mailto:asman_h@ohlsd.org


  

 
 

We’re excited to share that our school is part of the 

Coca-Cola Give program.  

 

This opens up Rapid Run Middle School to new 

funding opportunities to help improve learning 

environments for students. The best part? 

Donations don’t come out of your own pocket!! 

 

 When you make Coca-Cola purchases, you simply 

enter the product codes here:  

 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/ 

 

or turn your product lids into the main office and 

our school receives a donation.  Help RRMS make 

the most of this program and get started today! 

 
For only $38.00, your kid will have a book that will be enjoyed 
now and 20, 30 or even 50 years from now. You also can make the 
yearbook extra special by purchasing namestamping and a 
protective plastic cover (online purchase only).  
 
Buy online with credit card, debit card or PayPal 
at yearbookforever.com or at school with a check made out to 
Rapid Run Middle School in the main office. Order now, so 
your child won’t miss out when the yearbook is distributed before 
the last day of school. 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

OAK HILLS LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT  
HEALTH SERVICES NOTIFICATION AND INFORMATION ABOUT BED BUGS 

  
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
We recently found a bed bug in our building this week. FORTUNATELY, SCHOOLS ARE NOT a favorite home for bed bugs because 
they do not have a host to feed on at night and they hate bright lights during the day. So if a bed bug comes in with a student, it is 
not likely to travel very far within the classroom or school.   

Bed bugs are a nuisance, but their bites are not known to spread disease.  Bed bugs are usually active at night and feed on human 
blood. The bite does not hurt at first, but it may become swollen and itchy, much like a mosquito bite.  Watch for clusters of bites, 
usually in a line, on exposed areas of the body.  If you have concerns for you or your child, please contact your doctor. 

The source of bed bugs often cannot be determined, as bed bugs may be found in many places including hotels, planes, and movie 
theaters.  Even though it is unlikely for bed bugs to be spread in schools, OHLSD will conduct an inspection and, if needed, will treat 
the area where the bed bug was found. We ask that you inspect your home and your child's belongings. Please contact the school 
nurse or principal if you know you have bed bugs in your home so we can make every effort at school to prohibit it from spreading.  

OHLSD will continue to work to identify bed bugs, provide thorough inspections of schools, and have licensed pest control 
specialists treat the rooms if a problem is found. Contact your physician or school nurse for proper care and treatment of bed bug 
bites. 

If you have any questions regarding bed bugs in your school, please contact the principal or school nurse.  If you have any 
questions regarding bed bugs found in your home, search the Central Ohio Bed Bug Task Force or the Hamilton County Health 
Department. Most licensed pest control companies in our area will do an inspection at no cost and give advice for treatment. 

Sincerely, 
 
Jessica Mathews      Geoff Harold   

School Nurse                                                                      Principal 

 

https://us.coca-cola.com/give/schools/
http://www.yearbookforever.com/




 

 



 

 

Click Here to Register 

 

Click Here for more event information 

https://runsignup.com/Race/OH/Cincinnati/OHYAKiltsandKegs5K
https://www.ohyouthathletics.org/page/show/4656733-ohya-upcoming-events


 
Have you seen the OHHS Color Guard? We’re that part of the marching band that dances and spins 
flags and rifles. If you’ve been hoping for an opportunity to learn how we do our thing, here’s your 
chance! Oak Hills is starting a Middle School Color Guard and we want YOU to come and see what 

we’re all about. This winter, all current 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students are invited to attend our “Intro 
to Color Guard” Clinics. There will be a session at each of the middle schools and you can come to 

one, two, or all three! Join us for the afternoon and see what it’s like to swing a flag around or toss a 
rifle in the air. We’re excited to meet you! See you there! 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

The Sustainability Committee of Mount St. Joseph University and the Oak Hills School District are proud 

to sponsor a COMMUNITY ELECTRONICS RECYCLING DAY on Saturday, April 6th, 2019 from 10 AM - 2 

PM in the student parking lot (north lot) of Oak Hills High School. There are no residency requirements to 

drop off items and ANY item with an electrical cord will be accepted. This includes all TVs (any size), 

refrigerators and all other household appliances (microwaves, washers, vacuum cleaners, etc.), cell 

phones, game systems, iPods, Blackberries, MP3 players, digital cameras, GPS units, e-readers, all 

computers and related accessories (such as keyboards, printers, portable hard drives, and scanners), 

VCR/DVD/CD players, fax machines, copiers, surge protectors, power cables and charging cords, 

electronic wiring, and satellite components.  

 

A $15 donation is requested for each small cathode ray tube (CRT) TV/monitor dropped off and a $25 

donation is requested for each large TV (consoles, large flat screens, and rear projection TVs). For 

those without TVs to drop off, a $10 donation is requested per vehicle. These donations help to defray 

both disposal fees for the hazardous waste components of the items to be recycled and transportation 

costs.  

 

RecycleForce, a non-profit from Indianapolis, will de-manufacture these items and shred all hard drives 

to address any privacy concerns. The plastics and metals are then collected, packaged, and sold to 

build new components, while all toxic elements, such as lead and mercury, will be disposed of properly 

to avoid environmental contamination. RecycleForce provides transitional jobs to formerly incarcerated 

people, helping them to rebuild their lives and increase their chances of sustained future employment.  

If you have questions, please call event coordinator Colleen McSwiggin at 513-244-4864.   

 

 

 
 
 
 


